
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

January 16, 2020 

Dates to Remember 
1/17 – No School 
1/20 – No School; MLK 
1/23 – Report Cards Go 
Home; Parent Night 
1/24 – Scholastic Book 
Orders are Due 
1/28 – 100th Day of 
School 
1/31 – Honor Roll & 
Morning Mile Awards 

Hiker of the Week 
Our Hiker of the Week is 
Noah Rousseau!  Noah 
will be line leader, 
morning greeter, get to 
share 3 pictures and 1 
show-n-tell item as well 
as a Hiker of the Week 
sheet.  Please NO live 
animals for show-n-tell. 

Student of the Week 
Our Student of the 
Week (1/13-1/16) is 
Zinnia Sexton.  
Congratulations on  
a job well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

  
    
 
 

Classroom News 
Don’t forget that there is NO school tomorrow, 1/17 
& Monday, 1/20.   
 
Students need to write their spelling words on index 
cards over the weekend so the cards are prepared 
for Tuesday, 1/21.  Spelling homework for this week 
is due on Friday, 1/24.  Our spelling test will be on 
Friday, 1/24 too.  The spelling patterns for the next 
few weeks can be difficult for students as they have 
to be memorized.  Please allow for extra practice at 
home. 
 
Reading logs are due on Friday, 1/24.  After this 
upcoming week, we will be back on a regular school 
week & homework schedule.  40 minutes & 
4 sentences  are required. 
 
If you can help the kids make a snack next Thursday, 
1/23 from 11:00 – 12:00, please sign up.  It is much 
appreciated & gives you volunteer time for working 
with the kids. 
 
We will need 2 more chaperones (I already have 1) 
for our upcoming field trip to the Performing Arts  
         Center on February 13th.  Please e-mail me 
         directly if you would like to volunteer. 
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Spelling Words 

Focus: ee, ea 
 
1) tree 6) feast 
2) meet 7) beach 
3) creek  
4) leaf  
5) tea 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scholastic Book Order 
January’s Scholastic Book 
order was sent home  
today.  Book orders are  
due Friday, January 24th. 
 

Parent Conferences 
1st grade conferences are  
scheduled for Tuesday, 
March 10th.  I will put a 
sign up sheet out in a few 
weeks.  Please mark your 
calendars! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 
  

What We’re Learning Next Week 
 

Reading: Cause & Effect 
 
Spelling/Phonics: ee, ea 
 
Writing: Creative 
 
Math: Place Value 
 
Science:  Sun & Stars 
 
Social Studies: Looking at Our World 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      100th Day of School 
The 100th Day of School is quickly approaching!  
It is on Tuesday, January 28th.  Our morning starts 
out with a school-wide STEM project.  Students 
are put into groups & they construct something 
from the dry foods that are donated.  Donations 
are needed for this project to be successful.  A 
box is located in the great room.  The kids really 
enjoy this project! 
Create your own 100th Day of School t-shirt at 
home and wear it to school that day.  Don’t 
forget to send in 100 items for your child to 
count out!  Lastly, throughout our day, we will do 
100 exercises!      
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